3

V.

For the best experience, open this PDF portfolio in
Acrobat X or Adobe Reader X, or later.

Get Adobe Reader Now!



http://www.adobe.com/go/reader


From: Kermit Williams

To: JWMNR Exhibits
Subject: Support for HB 2269
Date: Friday, May 12, 2017 8:22:35 PM

All citizens of Oregon naturally expect that the air we all breathe be as healthy as possible. Sometimes this
expectation is not met as with the heavy metal air pollution in a Portland neighborhood from a glass making
business.

I have asked my state senator to support HB 2269 to fund Cleaner Air Oregon. DEQ needs the funding, because
communities should not have to bear the risks and costs imposed on them by the lack of a regulatory program.
Sources which create the risk should help bear the responsibility of funding.

Donna Harris
Sent from my iPad
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